
State University College at Buffalo 1300 Elmwood Avenue 
Buffalo, New York 14222 

Lou Sullivan 
 Haight St. No  

San Francisco, Calif. 94117 

Dear Lou: 

Dec. 20 /'i8'f'' 
j 

I read your handbook with interest and I think 
it is a good beginning. I was particularly 
interested in your sketches of women who lived 
as men. I listed many others in my books 
including The Subordinate Sex: A History of 
Attitudes Toward Women and in my Sexual �riance 
There are others whom I run across. Should 
I send the names on to you. Perhaps we ought to 
get together and do a pamphlet on these women 
alone. Put me on your mailing list. I worked 
with Jude in California when I lived in L.A. and 
have been close to him over the years. I have 
corresponded with Rupert nearby in Toronto but 
have never formally met him. 

Keep me informed. 

�
ishes 

Vern L. Bullough, Ph.D., R.N. 
SUNY Distinguished Professor 
Dean, Natural and Social 

Sciences 
P.S. I put the titles down to impress you. 

                




